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Robin has been a shareholder of The Masters since June 2007. What drew her to becoming a 
shareholder at the Masters was the sense of “livability” the ideals and principals of the Masters 
conveyed – a board and building with a history of caring about the people that live there, and 
offering an environment which supports the longevity of owner retention. Not to mention its 
location along Riverside Park, which is the hidden gem of city parks. Shhh…..don’t let it get out 
in the tourist guides!  
 
 
Robin’s professional career spans immigration law, residential Manhattan real estate sales, 
finance, and most recently engineering management consulting and construction services. The 
majority of her professional career has been spent in the C-suite environment, where she’s 
learned from leaders of business the arts of effective communication, diplomacy, and working 
with diverse sets of stakeholders in collective action toward goals which benefit the whole.  
 
She has worked closely with the American Red Cross, creating CSR programs to engage 10,000+ 
staff, with Wounded Warrior Project to create a pilot mentoring program with executive 
leadership for veterans transitioning to civilian employment, and with Mercy Center in the 
Bronx in fundraising & development. 
 
This December, Robin will complete her Masters’ degree program in Nonprofit Management, 
which she is pursuing at The New School – Milano School of Public Engagement. She intends to 
pursue a career in nonprofit consulting, where she will be able to combine her nonprofit 
management skills with those developed in the corporate sector to support nonprofits in the 
optimal pursuit of their missions.    
 
She looks forward to making a positive contribution to the quality of life for all at The Masters, 
should she be elected.  


